
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

MEETING DATE: February 3, 2025 

SUBJECT:  Parks and Recreation Trust Fund (PARTF) Grant Update – Etowah Park 

PRESENTER: Christopher Todd, Assistant County Manager 

ATTACHMENTS: No 
 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
In FY2023, Henderson County entered into a grant agreement with the NC Parks and Recreation 
Trust Fund for a project titled Redefining Etowah Park.  The project scope includes 
improvements to playground, fitness equipment, picnic area, pickleball/basketball courts, site 
prep, site amenities, accessible routes, contingency and planning for the Etowah Park.   
 
The term of the award is November 1, 2022, through October 31, 2025.  The PARTF Grant is a 
dollar-to-dollar match. The total project cost is $572,250 for which the county is responsible for 
$286,125 over the course of the project.  The project match was funded by the General Fund in 
FY2024. 
 
Stall will provide the Board with an update on the status of the PARTF Etowah Park Project.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:  
 
No specific Board action is requested, this item is for information purposes only.  

 
 
Suggested Motion:  
 

No motion suggested.  

 

 


